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Celebrating Computer Essentials Graduates
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CHA, AARP and OATS (Older Adults Technology Services) proudly recognized 23 CHA residents who
successfully completed the 5-week Digital Skills Ready@50+ course at our Digital Resource
Centers across Chicago. They join more than 500 CHA residents who have been part of this program
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since 2022. 
 
Designed for adults aged 50 and older, the program provides essential computer skills to help
residents connect online, build confidence, and use technology more independently. Graduates
receive a certificate of completion and a refurbished laptop to support their continued learning.
Participants with perfect attendance were also honored with a special recognition certificate.


